
 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 26 July 2024 

Outcomes summary 

At the twenty-first meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• Approved the mid-year QCT revised budget 2024 for submission to the Minister 
for Education and Youth Justice.  

• Approved policy change for acceptable teaching experience for Certification 
processes. 

• Approved removal of the pre-requisite science requirement for undergraduate 
primary and early childhood programs from 2025. 

• Approved suspension of the Non-Academic Requirements for Teacher 
Education (NARTE) for 2025 pending the outcome of the national review of 
standards.  

• Approved June financial report as a true and accurate representation of the 
financial position and performance of the QCT for period ending 30 June 2024. 

• Noted national policy and reform agendas in the early childhood education 
sector 

• Noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees 
and updates on registration and renewal.  

 

 


